
Connect5 Message to families:  
 
Greetings ARES Families, 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and engagement as we all continue to work and learn during 
these challenging times.  
 
Since March 23, teachers have been providing optional learning opportunities for students. 
Beginning on Monday, April _6th__ ​ we at Albemarle Road Elementary School​___ will begin 
providing 4th quarter academic instruction.  
 
Print copies of learning packets for students in ​Kindergarten through 3​rd​ grade​ will be made 
available beginning on Friday April 3rd at: our school 
 
 
Students in grades 4 and 5 may access lessons online by visiting our schools website and in 
updates from our 4th and 5th grade teachers__________.  
 
Lessons and learning opportunities will differ based on what grade a student is in.  
 

- Students in ​ Grades K-2 ​will continue to receive feedback from teachers to help them learn 
new content and master standards.  

 
- Students in ​ Grades 3-5 ​will receive teacher feedback and ​informal grades ​on classwork 

such as quizzes, virtual group work, in-class tasks, and virtual notebook checks.  
 
If you need assistance with gaining access to a computer, internet access, or have any questions, 
please reach out directly to your child’s teacher, counselor and/or school principal.  As always, 
please refer to the CMS website ( ​www.cms.k12.nc.us​) for additional information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  Stay safe and be well. 
 

http://www.cms.k12.nc.us/

